TMPORTANT BOARD MEETING: At 12:30 P.M., July 9th -- Just before our

Regular Meeting. Please do your best to make it. Constitution
says at least three (3) Board Meeting a year and we aren't doing too well!
Show Committee Chairmen please bring a written report of what you did and any
comments -- good and bad -- that will help insure a good show next year.

PROGRAVM: Carol Kennedy has prepared an excellent program on Hoyas, a genus
with many succulent or near succulent members. She has rented slides from
Loyce Andrews in Texas and we are in for some surprises!

PLANT O® THE MONTH: Haworthias, common and uncommon =-- an uncommon succulent
in that it doesn't like sun! The printed sheet on this program will appear
with next month's newsletter along with that month's Plant of The Month. You
can look forward to two informative and interesting sheets of "plant reading".

This month:
There will be a PLANT TABLE -- Visit the WHITE ELEPHANT TABLE --
--And be sure and bring BRAGGING PLANTS to share--

THANK YOU! At the June Meeting, our President, Mary Belle Wallenhorst thanked
all those who helped with our part in Fiesta de Flores
and those who helped with our Show. But not all who
helped were able to make the meeting, and to
make sure all hear, here it is in print,
"THANK YoUu!"

¥
LAST MONTH: We were going to have Carol's program
on Hoyas, but because Mrs, Andrews was very ill,
she didn't get the slides sent in time.
So Caro Christiancy, on very short
notice, gave a very interesting
program, with slides on Echeverias,

NDon't forget to keep in mind the 7
idea suggested at the last meeting Jawd
regarding choosing a permanent / §
name for our yearly Show, A name :
-that people could remember and
recognize from year to year would
be a great promotion for our club.
So, remember to write your wonder-
ful ideas down and bring them into
share,

See Anne Marie Goodwin at the
next meeting and VOLUNTEER for
BRING COOKIRES or other refreshments!
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